
 

 

  
 
1	June	2017	
	
H.E.	Ambassador	Nestor	Popolizio	Bardales	
Vice	Minister	of	Foreign	Affairs	
Ministry	of	Foreign	Affairs	of	Peru	
	
Your	Excellency,	
	
I	would	like	to	thank	you	for	your	letter	of	April	18,	2017	in	relation	to	the	ICANN58	Governmental	
Advisory	Committee	-	GAC	Communique	(Copenhagen	Communique),	Section	VI:	GAC	Consensus	
Advice	to	the	Board,	Sub-Section	4:	2	-Character	Country/Territory	Codes	at	the	Second	Level.		
	
As	you’re	aware,	we’ve	been	engaging	with	the	GAC	and	concerned	governments	to	continue	
working	together	on	this	matter.	We	appreciate	your	participation	in	the	discussions.	
	
On	behalf	of	the	ICANN	Board	I	would	like	to	thank	you	for	your	continued	participation	in	the	
ICANN	multistakeholder	model,	and	I	look	forward	to	further	engagements	with	you	in	the	ICANN	
community	discussions.	
	
Please	accept	assurances	of	my	highest	consideration.	
	
Sincerely,	

	
	
Dr.	Stephen	D.	Crocker	
Chairman,	ICANN	Board	of	Directors	
	
	
	
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


